
SHOWCASE BUSINESS LISTING
Highlight your business online with our showcase listing option

Business logo
For increased brand  
visiblity and awareness on 
your showcase listing page 
and in search results.

Featured images
To help tell your story.

Embed video
Video is an effective way to 
promote your company and 
engage visitors. 

Detailed description
A detailed description of 
your business and services 
for maximum search engine 
exposure.

Photo galleries
Engage visitors and tell your 
story.  

News
Keep visitors up to date 
with the latest news from 
your company and further 
maximize  search engine 
exposure.

First in search  
results
Showcase listings show first 
in search results.  Choose 
keywords that are important 
for your business.

Advertisements on 
key pages
Showcase listings include a 
banner advertisment on key 
pages such as the destination 
pages where your business is 
located.


